
 

 

 

From the Pastor                             September 7, 2025 
 

As the Special Speakers 
come to our church over 
the next several weeks  
into December, PRAY  

for them to be a blessing 
to us! And that we can be a blessing to them! AMEN! 

 
It’s almost that time again… (24yrs later)  

the time of year where we remember 
when those planes flew into the World 
Trade Center Towers, the Pentagon & a 
Field. A day when many lost their lives 
(total of 2,977), many sacrificed their 
lives for others, a day when America 

changed forever! GOD BLESS THE USA!  
 

OK LADIES… We meet tomorrow the 8th 
down in the FCA cafeteria at 6:30pm. We 

will be praying for the retreat and  
doing just a few things to prepare. 

There is a sign up sheet in the Lobby, 
please look over it and see if there is anything you can 
bring. We are all working together to bring the food/

drinks for this Auxiliary meeting. If you have not 

signed up for the Retreat please do, you truly don’t 
want to miss it! 

 
Let us all Congratulate Will Harvell on his 

Graduating Welding School. He will be 
leaving us next week after the Ladies  

Retreat to pursue a job offered to him in Florida. Please 
pray for him as he makes this transition. 

 

Ladies Auxiliary 
       Meeting 



 

 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Shana Marlowe 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

In October & November… 
84th Homecoming, October 4th-5th, Bro. Johnny Pike will 

be with us. 
Bro. Benny Beckum will be with us the 16th-19th for Pray-

er Revival 
Then, our Missions Conference the 23rd-25th with Bro. 

Mark Lancaster, Mrs. Jocelyn Troell, The Henderson Fami-
ly and Bro. Caleb & Kristan Cajiuat. PRAY for these events!                                                                  

 

Faith Addiction Recovery is looking for helpers! This could 

be a opportunity for you to serve the Lord here at church. If 
you are interested please see Bro. Willie & Michele  

Harrington to see what kind of help is needed.  
 

No Men’s Soul Winning this coming weekend. Most of 
our Men will be helping in some way with the Retreat 
and if you are unable to help please unite together in 

prayer for the Ladies and the speakers. 
 

**Better an honest enemy than a false friend!** 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings……. $10,970.97 
Faith Promise ................       965.00         
Other Missions ..............        120.00 
Building Fund  ................          25.00 
Parking Lot  ................        640.00 
Miscellaneous  ................      1840.50  
 

Total……………..……    14,561.47 
                                                          


